
 

 

NOTICE OF ANNUAL MEETING 

REGARDING THE JOINTLY DEVELOPED INTEGRATED MANAGEMENT PLAN 

BY THE LOWER NIOBRARA NATURAL RESOURCES DISTRICT 

AND THE DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES. 

The Lower Niobrara Natural Resources District (LNNRD) and the Nebraska Department of 

Natural Resources (NeDNR) hereby provide notice that a public meeting related to the jointly 

developed Integrated Management Plan (IMP) will be held on Thursday, August 2, 2018, at 1:00 

p.m. at the Lower Niobrara NRD office located at 410 Walnut Street, Butte, Nebraska.  According 

to the IMP, the LNNRD and NeDNR will annually discuss the progress being made toward 

achieving the goals and objectives of the IMP and exchange information on water diversions and 

streamflow measurements, cancellation of surface water rights, variances granted, and changes 

in certified acres. Modifications or amendments to the IMP may be discussed and considered at 

the meeting.  

The public is invited to attend this annual meeting, and there will be a public comment period 

towards the end of the meeting. Individuals with disabilities may request auxiliary aids and 

services necessary for participation by contacting Beth Eckles at the Nebraska Department of 

Natural Resources, 301 Centennial Mall South, P.O. Box 94676, Lincoln, Nebraska, 68509-

4676, before 5 pm Central Time, at least eight days prior to the meeting. Beth may be reached 

by telephone at 402-471-2363 or by email at beth.eckles@nebraska.gov 
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